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To: The Chronicle – Legal Notice                    

 

 

Please publish the following Legal Notice. 

 

 

Legal Notice 

The Town of Hampton Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency will hold a Public Hearing on 

Tuesday, March 3, 2020 at 7:00 P.M. in the Town Hall Community Room, 164 Main Street, Hampton, 

Connecticut. This hearing is held for the application for construction of a gravel access drive with three 

(3) separate wetlands crossings; each crossing includes the culverting of intermittent watercourses, total 

wetlands filling of 3991 square feet approximately to access upland areas of the property. The property is 

owned by Stonehurst at Hampton Valley, LLC, located at 119 Providence Turnpike (Route 6) and Drain 

Street, shown as Lot #7A, Block #27 on Assessors Map #4-10. Maps and other application information 

are available for review at the Hampton Town Hall Building Department. At this hearing, any interested 

persons may be heard and written communications received regarding this matter. 

 

Heather Bonneksen, Chairman 

 

Please forward billing invoice to: 

 

Town of Hampton 

Ellen Rodriquez, Treasurer  

164 Main Street 

P.O. Box 143 

Hampton, CT 06247 

 

 

Thank you, 

Dayna McDermott-Arriola 

Recording Secretary 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency 

 

 

 


